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Henriques, Roberta

From: Catarina Kohut <catarina@jonathantuckey.com>

Sent: 05 January 2021 11:56

To: Planning

Cc: support@planningportal.co.uk; Rify Hossain; 0231@jonathantuckey.com

Subject: Planning Application Ref PP-09369368v1_ Drawing Amendment

Attachments: JTD_0231_Planning Drawings_Rev.B.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 

reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. 

To the Planning Department of Camden Council,  

 

I am writing regarding the Planning Application with the Ref: PP-09369368v1 which was submitted 23rd 

December on behalf of my client, Gina Germano.  

We have a made a minor mistake to 3 of the drawings initially submitted and have now revised it for 

clarification. As we are no longer allowed to upload this in the planning portal, the updated document has 

been attached below for your reference. Would you be able to confirm that this will be included when 

registering the application? 

 

I look forward to hearing back from you 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

Catarina Kohut 

 

 

 
Catarina C Kohut 
Associate 
 

 
on behalf of 
Jonathan Tuckey Design  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
------------- 
--------------------------------------- 
 
58 Milson Road 
London W14 0LB 
 
Tel +44 (0)20 8960 1909     www.jonathantuckey.com 
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